
 

 

Safeguarding:  
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding 
please contact one of the safeguarding team at 

SMRP. 
  Neil Carpenter 

Nick Jones / Meg Stacey 
Chris Williams 

Alternatively if you see something during the 
weekend that concerns you please contact the 

police 999/101 or First Response on 
01179036444 

ATTENDANCE 
Term 6 Week 6 

1st—   2 Hazel 97.5% 
2nd—  5 Cherry 96.6% 

3rd—  1 Hawthorn & 6 Elder 95.7% 

 
 

Academic Year 2023-24 
 

Term 6: 
Monday 3rd June—Tuesday 23rd July  

 
 

 

HOUSE POINTS 
Term 6 Week 6 

1st—  Earth 
2nd— Water 
3rd—  Fire  
4th— Air 

St Mary Redcliffe Primary Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We had a sense of “déjà vu” last Monday when we came into school to 

discover that one of our Yr 5 classrooms (Cherry) had suffered flooding 

over the weekend as a result of the heavy rain. Consequently Cherry 

class have been relocated to the hall and other classrooms when they 

are not in use. This will continue through to the end of term I’m afraid. 

Next week assessors will be in to determine the amount of damage and 

how long it may take to put right. We believe that it is not as extensive 

as last year’s flood (fingers crossed). Plan A is that it can be dried and 

recarpeted in time for September, plan B will be a mobile classroom in 

the playground if more work is needed. Hopefully I can give you an up-

date next week. Many thanks to the children and staff who are now 

working under challenging conditions at what should be a lovely time of 

year. 

Ms Brugger, our incoming Headteacher, completed her final day at 

school on Wednesday before joining us in September. I believe the 

handover has gone really smoothly and that the school will be in good 

hands come September. 

Our school ends with a good set of assessment out-

comes, congratulations to all our year 6’s for their efforts and to the rest 

of the school who achieved well in phonics, end of year tests, multiplica-

tion checks and early years profiling. WE are very proud of all your 

achievements. 

Next week we look forward to our Rock Steady concerts and the Yr 6 

production. Good luck to all who are taking part. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind Regards 

Neil Carpenter 

 

 

12th July 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

Keep in touch:  

School email: admin.smrp@dbat.org.uk 

Message us on: School Gateway (App/Online)  

Follow us on Twitter: @smrpschool 

Web: www.stmrcea.org.uk 

PTFA: Find them on Facebook  

‘St Mary Redcliffe Primary School PTFA’  

Headteacher:                

Neil.carpenter@dbat.org.uk 

 

 

On Monday 15th July we will be starting to  

collect in all school reading books to  

reorganise for the next academic year. Please can you ensure all  

school books are in  

children's books bags/backpacks for this date.  

Thank you.   

On July the 4th SMRP went to the polling 

station to vote just like the rest of the UK!  

We heard the manifestos from the party 

leaders in morning assembly (read by Year 

5 children) then each child voted through-

out the day. 

The Green Party won in our school election 

with 50.9% of the vote. Labour were sec-

ond with 27.9% and Lib Dems third with 

10% 
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Safeguarding:  
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding 
please contact one of the safeguarding team at 

SMRP. 
  Neil Carpenter 

Nick Jones / Meg Stacey 
Chris Williams 

Alternatively if you see something during the 
weekend that concerns you please contact the 

police 999/101 or First Response on 
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Academic Year 2023-24 
 

Term 6: 
Monday 3rd June—Tuesday 23rd July  

 
Inset Days & Bank Holidays: 
 Friday 5th July—INSET DAY 

 

Dates for your diary! 
 

July 
 

18th Rocksteady concert KS1 
19th Rocksteady concert KS2 

22nd Colour Run 
22nd Y6 Leavers Disco 

23rd Y6 Leavers Assembly 
 
 

 

St Mary Redcliffe Primary Newsletter 

HOUSE POINTS 
Term 6 Week 6 

1st—  Earth 
2nd— Water 
3rd—  Fire  
4th— Air 

ATTENDANCE 
Term 6 Week 6 

1st—   2 Hazel 97.5% 
2nd—  5 Cherry 96.6% 

3rd—  1 Hawthorn & 6 Elder 95.7% 

 

Wildlife Photography Competition: Today is  the last 
chance to enter the Wildlife Photography Competition. We have 
been so impressed with the entrants and look forward to an-
nouncing the results soon! 
 
Summer Holiday Activity: inHope are running a fun, family

-friendly activity during the summer holidays called the ‘Wild 

Goose Chase.’15 locations in central Bristol have a knitted Wild 

Goose to find! Each Goose has a name and it’s your challenge to 

find them all, discover the secret phrase and unlock a special 

certificate!Digital trail maps for the Wild Goose Chase are £3 and 

can be purchased by following this link: https://tinyurl.com/

wildgoosechaseschools  

School photos: Don’t forget that your child’s recent class  pho-

tograph is now ready to view and purchase using the link that 

was sent to you last week.  

York Road Closure:  Please see the following link for news 

about the York road closures which started on Monday: https://

www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/c3gwqjjy03zo.amp 

Book-nic event: Unfortunately our Book-nic event is being 

postponed until September, we will update you closer to the 

time.  

Book Donations: Don’t forget we are still collecting book dona-
tions as part of the Children’s Book Project. For more information 
please visit their website: https://childrensbookproject.co.uk/ 

 

Sports Day  Results! 

A big THANK YOU to all parents and carers who came along to 

support the event and the staff at SMRP for their continued en-

thusiasm and commitment! It was great to see the children with 

smiles on their faces and enjoying playing sport with their friends.  

EYFS/KS1    KS2  

Fire 113 points   Air 164 points 

Earth 112 Points   Water 154 points 

Water 105 points   Fire 144 points 

Air 96 points   Earth 127 points 

Congratulations to our sprint winners. Children who came 1st, 

2nd or 3rd  in a sprint final will receive a medal during assembly.  

Reception beach trip 

Reception had a great time on the beach trip this week 

and the weather even stayed nice for them! They were 

very excited to get the train there and enjoyed an ice 

cream whilst relaxing in their own private beach spot! 

Definitely  living their best lives!!! 


